
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 1 :24 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: Bennie Boutwell <bboutwell@verizon.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:35 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00688-2022 

To: commissioner.clark@psc.fl .us; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket #20200226-SU 

-----Original Message-----
From : Bennie Boutwell <bboutwell@verizon.net> 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us <clerk@psc.state.fl.us>; commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us 
<com missioner. LaRosa@psc.state. fl .us>; comm isioner. Clark@psc. fl .us <comm isioner. Clark@psc. fl .us>; 
commisioner.passidomo@psc.state.fl.us <commisioner.passidomo@psc.state.fl .us>; Bennie Boutwell 
<bboutwell@verizon.net> 
Sent: Tue, Jan 25, 2022 11 :31 am 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Bennie F Boutwell 
8390 Little Gasparilla Island 

email : bboutwell@verizon.net 

Hello Everyone, 

I would like for all of you to deny the PSC EU's application for wastewater service on Little Gasparilla Island. 

I have owned my property on LGI since 1978 and do not see a need for this service. Due to uncertain cost associated with 
the project, lack of technical expertise and unrealistic monthly fees for a service that is not necessary. 

I feel this is unfair for people that have spent in the neighborhood of $15-20K on new septic tanks and drain fields that 
would be removed - regardless of age. 

Thank you so much for your support on this critical matter. 

Bennie Boutwell 
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